
 
 

 
 
September 22, 2022 
 
 
Dear CPS Energy Customer: 
 
Thank you for allowing us to serve your energy needs. We are reaching out to inform 
you about an upcoming project in your area. This enhancement to our infrastructure 
consists of rebuilding existing high-voltage transmission lines to support electric 
reliability in your neighborhood. We do not anticipate any power outages while the work 
is being performed.  
 
Our contractor for this project is Southeast Power Corporation. Construction is 
expected to begin around the first week of October 2022. The contractor will be 
preparing the existing transmission line right of way, installing new foundations, 
demolishing the existing transmission line towers and wire, and installing new tubular 
steel poles and new wire. The expected project duration is approximately thirty-eight 
(38) weeks.  
 
The enclosed brochure contains a detailed project description, as well as a map that 
illustrates the route of the existing transmission line. The project should have little or no 
impact on your property. All of the transmission lines and structures associated with 
this project, including towers and foundations, are located within our easements or 
public street right-of-ways.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this important project, you may contact 
me at (210) 667-0924 or by email at gdelapena@cpsenergy.com.  Information about 
the Cagnon Road to Shepherd and Howard Road (Phase A) Transmission Line 
Rebuild project is also available at cpsenergy.com/infrastructure.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding while we complete this work to better 
serve you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gerardo de la Pena, P.E.  
Project Manager II 
Project Management & Performance Improvement 
 


